
 

 

CLEVELAND CITY STARS OFFER GREAT OPPORTUNITY FOR  

ALL COLLEGE AND HIGH SCHOOL SOCCER PLAYERS 
 

The Cleveland City Stars is pleased to announce its inaugural Reserve Team Program  

to begin May 2007! 

 

The Cleveland City Stars Reserve Team Program will run from May through July 2007. This 

program will offer top collegiate players and graduating high school athletes the opportunity to 

train alongside the Cleveland City Stars First team, receive top professional coaching and 

participate in a two-week peace tour to Haiti.  This is a great opportunity for players seeking a 

professional training environment and looking to sign a professional contract following college.   

  

In association with the Cleveland City Stars First team, the Reserves will participate in an extensive 

inner city outreach program with area churches, conduct clinics/camps and play high level 

exhibition games.  Each out of town player will be "hosted" by a family throughout the summer 

while being involved in this exciting new program!  

  

Interested players should contact Kent Manson (Kent@clevelandcitystars.com) or Reserve Team 

Head Coach Carlos Calderson (Carlos@clevelandcitystars.com) or call the CCS Front Office  

at 216-916-6586 for more information! 

 

 “This is a great opportunity for all aspiring soccer players in the US. We are looking forward to 

having some of the top talents in America and from abroad in our Reserve Team Program this 

year.” commented Aaron Tredway, the Stars Executive Director. 

 
 
 

 


